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Dear Dr. Ross,

I am a fairly recent asthma victim, my 13 year old granddaughter is an asthma victim, and our 38 year old son is beginning to have asthma symptoms.  

When both I and our son go to higher altitudes, even in the winter, we are both able to breathe better.

My allergist was trained at National Jewish Respiratory Hospital, one of the premier allergy and asthma hospitals in the country.  When I recently asked her to tell me why we are all having such trouble, this is what she said:  

"In the present political climate, we are Deregulating when we should be REGULATING particulates in our air.  As long as we Deregulate, many people are going to get awfully sick.

It appears that ALOT of people are going to have to get VERY sick before this country wakes up to their serious problems."

   The EPA says it has passed more restrictive rules about air pollution, but the particulate levels allowed in these rules are apparently still to high to stop, for instance, my family's respiratory problems and the problems of millions of other people who are having trouble just getting enough clean air to breathe.

   PLEASE, PLEASE DO SOMETHING BETTER THAN THIS.  YOU ARE THERE TO PROTECT ALL OF US AND YOU ARE NOT DOING ENOUGH TO MAKE THIS HAPPEN!

   The right to sell and buy pollution rights is IMMORAL and should be the first thing that is changed in the new EPA rules.

   Pray about what you are doing to sick and elderly people all over this nation.

This is not right and should be stopped NOW so we may all have the right to a

healthy life here on this earth.

Sincerely,

Jan Painter

900 Cheyenne Drive

Fort Collins, CO 80525-1558

USA

jpainter@lamar.colostate.edu
